
With such an important decision to make about the 
future, we would like to invite you to our Open Evening on 

Thursday 28th September from 4:30pm - 7:30pm.

The Headteacher, Mr Davies, will deliver three talks 
throughout the evening and there will also be an 

opportunity to tour the school.  

Tickets will be allocated on arrival.

We look forward to you attending our Open Evening. 

Click here to access our Parent Directory which will 
navigate you to important information on our website 

about the school.

Click here to access the Admissions section of our website.

Year 6 Open 
Evening 2023

Thursday 28th September 
Doors open at 4:30pm
www.ruisliphigh.com

https://www.ruisliphigh.com/assets/Documents/Attachments/parent-booklet-June-2023.pdf
https://www.ruisliphigh.com/home/join-us/secondary-admissions/

